
Oakland Avenue,  
Baulkham Hills South 
Telephone: 8841 3700 
Facsimile: 8841 3799 

www.ololbhills.catholic.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 2                          26th October, 2018 

All Saints 

Next Thursday and Friday we celebrate two very 
significant days in the Churchôs year, óAll Saintsô 
and óThe Commemoration of ALL the Faithful 
Departedô (All Soulsô Day). November is a special 
time for us to give thanks to all the saints who have 
inspired us to be better people. It is also a time when 
we pray for the faithful departed so they may rest in 
peace in eternal life with God.  
 

The Gospel reading for next Thursday is from 
Matthew 5:1-12  
 

Rejoice and be 
glad, for your 
reward will be 
great in heaven. 
 

Seeing the crowds, 
Jesus went up the 
hill. There he sat 
down and was joined by his disciples. Then he began 
to speak. This is what he taught them: 
óHow happy are the poor in spirit: 
theirs is the kingdom of heaven. 
Happy the gentle: 
they shall have the earth for their heritage. 
Happy those who mourn: 
they shall be comforted. 
Happy those who hunger and thirst for what is right: 
they shall be satisfied. 
Happy the merciful: 
they shall have mercy shown them. 
Happy the pure in heart: 
they shall see God. 
Happy the peacemakers: 
they shall be called sons of God. 
Happy those who are persecuted in the cause of right: 
theirs is the kingdom of heaven. 
óHappy are you when people abuse you and 
persecute you and speak all kinds of calumny against 
you on my account. Rejoice and be glad, for your 
reward will be great in heaven.ô 
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Year 3 Family/Parish Mass  
Our Family/Parish Mass will be celebrated this 
Sunday, 28th October, at 9.30am. All families, 
especially Year 3, are welcome. Mass will be 
followed by morning tea in the Parish House.  
 
All Saints Day Mass 
The children will not be attending the 9.30am mass 
scheduled for next Thursday, 1st November. 
 
Science Exhibition-Year 6 
Last Monday, Year 6 presented and explained their 
findings during their óScience Exhibitionô. They 
identified and observed the properties of solids, 
liquids and gases. They showed the changes made to 
materials and reported these changes as reversible or 
irreversible. The studentsô presentations were 
thorough, clear and well-presented. Congratulations 
Year 6!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UNSW Mathematics Competition 
Last term, some of our students took part in the 
University of NSW Mathematics Assessment. 
Congratulations to all who participated. Some of the 
wonderful results were:  
Certificate of Merit 
Year 3    Year 4 
Joseph Grech  Lara Alam  
    Euan Filipino 
    Izna Khandelwal 
    Emma Kouros 
    Jack McMillan 
    Stella Puletua 
    Matthew Wybrow 
Year 5   Year 6 
Rafael Rebaza   Lisa Gendy  
Sarah Thomas  Olivia Regis 
    Maddison Starkey 
Certificate of Credit  
Year 3   Year 4  
Lachlan Barnes   Jaden DeGuzman 
Amelia Johnston  Zack Gava 
Nicholas McNally Alexander Haga 
Thea Rajan   Jasper King 
Charli Thackeray  Benjamin Krastev 
    Souria Pathak 
    Noah Ranola 
    Joseph Wesser  
Year 5    Year 6  
Noah Coorey  Sean Fernandes 
Keira Culnane   Liam Fernandez 
Joaquina John  Jack Gontarczyk 
Orlando Lau   Natasha Habib 
James McNally  Portia Lucas 
Milana Pivcevic  Mason Newton 
Samuel Polley  Kwadjo Obuobisa-Nyampong 
Matthew Schiller  Christopher Saab 
Elise Sturdy  Matthew Tween 
Georgia Thompson 
Certificate of Distinction  
Year 3    Year 4 
Rhesa Fernandes  Elliot Lines 
Zoe Jeon 
Emilia Rebaza 
Year 5    Year 6 
James Campbell   Samuel Waring 
Joshua Cetinic   Rhecha Pathak  
Certificate of High Distinction 
Year 5 
Isaac Chevalier  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Spelling Bee 
Congratulations to all the Year 6 students who 
participated in the Spelling Bee. The finals were held 
last Tuesday.  
The twelve finalists were: 
Mia Bermudez 
Lara Diab 
Lisa Gendy 
Natasha Habib 
Joshua Hasham 
Thomas Murphy 
Kwadjo Obuobisa-Nyampong 
Rhecha Pathak 
Roy Rankin 
Zoe Tapia 
Samuel Waring 
Stephanie Wilson-Moore 
Congratulations to Rhecha Pathak who is our Year 
6 Spelling Bee champion for 2018. Well Done! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


